
Dear Ms. Elliott,
        You wrote:
                           >To:                                Ken Addy, Alarm Device Manufacturing Company
                           >From:                            Linda Elliott
                           >                                     lelliott@fcc.gov
                           >                                     FCC Application Processing Branch
                           >
                           >Re:                               FCC ID CFS8DL5894PI
                           >Applicant:                     Alarm Device Manufacturing Company
                           >
                           >Correspondence
                           >Reference Number:     22737
                           >
                           >731 Confirmation
                           >Number:                       EA890273

 >Send picture / drawing of FCC Label
I am sending you a file called: " 5894PI LABEL.pdf "
                                                      Regards,
                                                             Greg Barbato
                                                             for
                                                             Ken Addy


